
Ellen Mooney <hayforsale.mooney@yahoo.com> 
 
I oppose HB 2854,  which would create more government fees and 

regulations in relation to water use.  I already feel the burden with the cash and non 
cash costs of governmental regulations.  This would create additional bureaucracy 
farmers and ranchers do NOT need. 
 
Thank you. 
Ellen Mooney 
Blachly, OR 
 


